
Talk before you walk. Contact NHS 111

YOUR NHS 
SERVICES  
ARE 
CHANGING  
IN 
WITHERNSEA.
Please be aware that Withernsea Minor Injury Unit will be closing 
permanently on Tuesday 3 April at 5pm and be replaced with Withernsea 
8 to 8 Centre, open from Wednesday 4 April 2018, 8am – 8pm daily.

If you have an urgent injury that is not serious, life or limb threatening, you first need to contact 
NHS 111. They will ask you a number of questions to decide what advice to give you or the most 
appropriate place to go for treatment. They will arrange an appointment at your nearest 8 to 8 
Centre or Urgent Treatment Centre depending on where is most suitable for your injury.

Your nearest 8 to 8 centre is:

Withernsea 8 to 8 Centre 
Queen Street,  
Withernsea, 
HU19 2QB

Open 8am – 8pm daily

Your nearest Urgent Treatment Centre in 
the East Riding is:

Beverley Urgent Treatment Centre 
East Riding Community Hospital 
Swinemoor Lane, Beverley, HU17 0FA

Open 7am – 11pm daily from 4 April 2018

You cannot simply walk-in to an 8 to 8 Centre; you need to contact NHS 111 who will book an 
appointment if necessary. There is also an Urgent Treatment Centre at Bransholme.

Withernsea Community Hospital will continue to provide planned, non-urgent care for local people.


